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Chairman Nunzio Palladino
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
1717 H Street, N. W.
Wash'ngton, D. C. 20555 .

i

Lt. Gen. Harry A. Griffith, Director
Defense Nuclear Agency
6801 Telegraph Road
Alexandria, Virginia 22310

Gentlemen:

1 am enclosing a copy of a letter from Delegate Koss endorsing the
Council / Executive position on the licensing of the Bethesda nuclear
reactor.

S c ely,

,

David L. Scull
Co,uncil President
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Honorable David L. Scull 8 f3
gy,|4,/p

/p
gd.s .President, Montgomery

p**F4County Council .,3
9

County Office Building
100 Maryland Avenue N
Rockville, MD 20850 M&

,

Dear Dave:

I have received a copy of a draft letter to
Chairman Palladino of the Nuclear Regulatory Commission
and Lt. General Griffith of the Defense Nuclear Agency
regarding the re-licensing of AFRRI nuclear reactor.

. I wholeheartedly support this action by the
Council and the Executive to recommend procedures by which
the health and safety of Montgomery County citizens may be
protected.

I have supported the efforts of the Citizens for
Nuclear Reactor Safety to have their concerns addressed in
the re-licensing process. I am pleased that the county is
continuing those efforts.

The requests made in the draft letter for a
10-year license renewal, a monitoring procedure, an addi-
tional member of the oversight committee and an emergency
plan se'em to me to be entirely reasonable. I sincerely hope
that 'the NRC and DNA respond appropriately.

Please continue to keep me informed of progress
on this issue.

Sin erely,

u-
,

Helen L. Koss
+ .. .
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